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This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s.2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/ staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

Graduate Diploma in Cultural Education (GDCE) and Graduate Diploma in
Teaching the Arts (GDTA)

Please be informed of the attached letter from the Director, Philippine
(GDTA).

Cultural Education Program, about the conduct of the Graduate Diploma in
Cultural Education (GDCE) and Graduate Diploma in Teaching the Arts

For information and guidance.
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EDGARD C. DOMINGO
Superintendent
DepEd Division of Angeles City

Greetings from the National Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA) -Philippine Cultural
Education Program (PCEP)!

The Philippine Cultural Education Program (PCEP) in partnership with the Department of Education
(DepEd) will conduct the GRADUATE DIPLOMA IN CULTURAL EDUCATION (GDCE) and
GRADUATE DIPLOMA IN TEACHING THE ARTS (GDTA). It will be up for implementation from
June 17 to July 13, 2024. Classes will be held on Mondays to Saturdays in La Consolacion University
Philippines, Malolos. In connection with this, we would like to request a DepEd Division Memo to
formally announce the program/s to the Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools, and
interested participants.

Interested Applicants may apply online using this link (Interested Applicants may apply online using this
link:
GDTA Level I - hitps: s.gle Y44E3W LgPub (for SPA Teachers)

A minimum of Fifteen (15) to Twenty (20) slots will be open for Region 3 — Central Luzon teachers.
Qualifying Exam will be held on April 19, 2024 (Friday) 9 AM — 12 NN.

If you have further questions regarding the matter, please don’t hesitate to email us at pcep@ncca.gov,ph.

We are hoping for your favorable and immediate response. Thank you very much.

Truly Yours,

Attachments:

1. NCCA-DepEd Memorandum of Understanding
Program Design
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